The GIS group will be moving to Benedum 1075 in August. There is also going to be a computational floor in Benedum, which Ken, Carey, and Louis will be kept in the loop for. Ken announced that we have received a 2nd grant, which is even bigger than the first. He also made everyone aware of the fact that our DCED grant is actually 2 years instead of 1. We will focus on Philadelphia in the second year. Jared is looking at Labview for Crisis Management. Yu ran a simulation using the data provided by the GIS group for Johnstown. He used 2 hospitals and 3 staging areas and reported that the results looked acceptable. An idea was put forth to create a Disaster Management course for new Graduate students joining the Center for National Preparedness. Louis will talk to Minerva to get an Industrial Engineering special topics course number. The proposed name of the course was “Disaster Homeland Security Modeling”. We will have someone from Johnstown take a look at our model and simulation results on Johnstown to see what he thinks. We also talked about identifying and ranking nodes in the model. This way, we could figure out critical nodes that would cause damage if they were tweaked or removed. The next step is to focus on the G20 summit model, which will have a resolution area around the convention center and hotels.
